
 
 
 

1 July 2021 
 
Assalamu Alaikum 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
RE: Accessing Student Academic Reports Online 

 

Please be advised that your child’s semester one academic reports are now available online and 

are accessible via the Schoolbox Parent Portal.  

 

Please follow the steps below to access the report: 

1. From our public website www.dulum.vic.edu.au select Student Reports from the menu 

 
2. Login to School Edge Portal 

 
3. Click the tile named: My Children 

4. Click the child’s name in left menu 

5. Click Reports in the left menu. 

 

If you have forgotten or misplaced your Schoolbox login details, you may contact the school 

reception between 9:00am – 3:30pm weekdays to retrieve the required information. 

 

A courtesy reminder that the first day of Term Three for students is Tuesday, 13 July. 
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  17 Baird Street, P.O. Box 130, Fawkner, Victoria 3060, Australia 
Phone: 61 3 9355 6800  Fax: 61 3 9359 0692  E-mail: info@dulum.vic.edu.au  Website http://www.dulum.vic.edu.au 

 
 

We pray that our students and their families enjoy a restful and rewarding break. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Wassalam, 

Administration 

 


